
Dear members of IATEFL-Hungary, 

 

My name is Adam Palasics, a newly qualified teacher of English and Information Technology. 

This motivational letter was written because I was considered for membership of the IATEFL-

Hungary committee, for which I am very grateful! Although I have not yet officially started 

teaching English, I am deeply committed to fostering a positive and collaborative 

environment among educators. 

I have experienced firsthand the transformative impact of knowledge sharing and 

collaboration within our community. Therefore, the opportunity to join the committee and 

help organize events excites me greatly. With the help of the wonderful people who currently 

lead the committee, I have been fortunate to meet talented people and have learnt even more 

about personal development over the past 5 years. I look forward to being involved in creating 

opportunities to share ideas and strategies and of course building a large family of teachers 

who want to participate. 

In addition, my commitment to improving my own English language skills aligns with the 

goals of the committee. Membership would not only allow me to contribute to the collective 

knowledge, but also provide an opportunity to hone my language skills by interacting with 

experienced people. 

I believe that my IT and organisational skills will be an asset to the committee. I hope that if 

the committee gives me the opportunity to utilise and hone these skills on a regular basis, I 

would no doubt be willing to take on new challenges, work with the current staff and present 

as many cat pictures as possible. 

Thank you for this opportunity. Regardless of the results, I look forward to the opportunity to 

be part of the committee and contribute to the continued success of our community of 

language teachers. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Adam Palasics 


